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Comments: Hello and thank you for your interest. | agree with the Montana Chapter of BHA which opposes any
alternative proposal to allow snowmobile use in the Blacklead area and/or the narrow strip south of Hoodoo
Pass. A Forest Plan that allows motorized uses in areas previously protected as potential Wilderness also likely
dooms these places' future considerations as Wilderness.

I live in Alberton, MT and hunt the public lands thar could be come open to motor activity. | have been up to Heart
Lake and Hoodoo and taken photos of the Goats living up there. It would be excellent to see the numbers
increase by allowing for more wilderness.

Please, no more motorists in this special place. There are a lot there already!

Thanks!



